OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE **NOVEMBER 26, 2017**

As a shepherd separates sheep from goats, so will the Son of Man come in glory to separate those who fed the hungry from those who did not: "Whatever you did for one of the least you did for me."

MASS SCHEDULE

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 25

4:00PM + (St. Pat's) Souls in Purgatory (All Souls Envelopes) 5:30PM + (St. Mary's) Joseph Tony Filion by Eleanor & Family

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 26

8:00AM + (St. Mary's) 9th Anniversary Larry Boulerice by Cathy &

10:00AM +(St. Pat's) Elizabeth Fitts by Kathie, Mary, Bobby & Danny

MONDAY. NOVEMBER 27

9:00AM + (St. Pat's) Special Blessings for Lisa by her Mom

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 28

9:00AM +(St. Pat's) Rita Sterling by her Family

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 29

9:00AM +(St. Pat's) Communion Service

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 30

9:00AM + (St. Mary's) Deceased Members of the O'Connor, Boland, Relihan & West Families by Pat & Mary O'Connor

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 1

9:00AM +(St. Pat's) Margaret Aubrey by Jeff & Carmen Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament

11:00AM Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament

9:00AM (Marv's) NO MASS

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 2

4:00PM + (St. Pat's) 6th Anniversary of Margaret Aubrey by Jeff and Carmen

5:30PM + (St. Mary's) Stephen Garceau by Lamberton Farms **SUNDAY, DECEMBER 3**

8:00AM + (St. Mary's) 12th Anniversary of Leon Dutil by Kathy & Family

10:00AM +(St. Pat's) Ann Bechard by her Family

Sample.

Nursing Homes - Shirley Morrison, Doris Deso, Gerry Hayes.

Please pray for all of our Military including: Maritza St. John-Lester, Reese Tucker, Avery Trombley, Shawn LaFontaine.

WEEKLY STEWARDSHIP		
NOVEMBER 19	2017 (No 5:30 Mass)	2016
	(61)	(74)
Envelopes	\$2,222	\$2,521
Make-ups		1,700
Plate	45	139
Kids		
Total:	\$2,267	\$4,360
Campaign for Human Development	\$ 326	\$408

ATTENTION LECTORS/READERS

If you have not yet picked up your new 2018 Workbook for Lector, please do so today. They are available on the sacristy counter. Please find your name on the front cover. The book begins with the First Sunday of Advent.

VIGIL CANDLE - NOV. 25 - DEC. 2

(St. Ann) In Memory of Larry Boulerice by Cathy & Family

SANCTUARY LAMP - NOV. 25 - DEC. 2

In Memory of all Deceased Parishioners

WELCOME... Welcome to all parishioners and visitors with us for Mass this weekend.

THANK YOU KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

A very special thanks to the Champlain Knights of Columbus #3525 members: Marty Picard, Roy Cardin, Heath Cardin, Joe Ashline, Dale Tetreault, Dan Tetreault for placing the two statues up on the pedastals and for putting up the outside creche, while the weather was warm.

THANK YOU

Thank you to all who contributed non-perishable food items and monetary donations at our Thanksgiving Eve Mass. All items will be donated for distribution to the needy in the coming weeks.

ANOINTING OF THE SICK

On Sunday, December 10 at the 8:00am Mass we will be administering the Sacrament of the Sick to those with serious ailments, either mental or physical. The very elderly are also eligible. Please bring some parishioners who cannot get to mass by themselves. The Sacrament is also administered to those who are going to have serious operations in the hospital. Please leave a few front pews open for those who have difficulty moving about.

CHRISTMAS ANGELS ARE BACK

All parishioners are welcome to participate. Here's how: take a tag located on the table near the back wall. Please sign your name on the sign-up sheet next to the number which corresponds to the PRAYER REQUESTS: Pat Lewis, Ron Frennier, Deacon Laszlo, Jane number on the tag so that we can keep track of ALL tags. Keep in mind you do NOT have to purchase all the items listed. Gifts should be left UNWRAPPED with the tag attached. All gifts will help the needy children in our local area at Christmas.

FREE SENIOR CITIZENS CHRISTMAS DINNER FOR TOWN OF CHAMPLAIN (65+)

(Includes residents who reside in Champlain, Coopersville, Perrysmill, Rouses Pt.)

Sunday, December 3rd at 4:00pm at the Champlain K of C Hall. Reservations required: please call Gloria Tetreault 298-8789 or Laura Trahan 298-8244 ASAP! This dinner is sponsored by the Knights of Columbus #3525 and Catholic Daughters Court #1451.

Due to the power outage last Saturday afternoon on Church St., we were unable to have the 5:30pm Mass. Thank you to all who make up their envelopes and sorry for the confusion and inconvenience at that time.

HOW WOULD YOU LIKE A CHANCE TO WIN \$500 ON DECEMBER 17TH FOLLOWING THE 8:00AM MASS??

This is a major fund raiser for our parish, please make every effort to try and sell the four you received in the mail. Also, to be eligible for the \$500 "Early Bird" Cash Prize, you must submit your stubs and money by December 17th. Thank you for your support!

2017 BISHOP'S FUND APPEAL

If you have not already contributed to the Bishop's Fund Appeal, it is not too late. To date St. Mary's total toward this schedule in a place where you will have easy access to it. the goal of \$8,026 is \$4,662. Thank you to all who have so generously contributed. Pledge envelopes are located on Once again, the flower donations may be made in memory of the radiator covers or log onto the diocesan website www.rcdony.org.

MATCHING GIFTS for the Bishop's Fund are available for current/retired Pfizer employees. Applications are available on the radiator covers. These funds can be allocated for Seton Central School in Plattsburgh.

COLLEGE MARCH FOR LIFE: January 18-21, 2018

With Fr. Bryan Stitt, Chaplain and Mary Skillan, Campus Minister. joining the College Students and Young Adults from the Diocese of to the number which corresponds to the number on the tag. Gifts If you're between 18 and 35 and have a love for life, consider Ogdensburg for a pilgrimage to D.C. The Pilgrimage will include the Vigil Mass for Life at the Shrine of the Immaculate Conception you do not have to purchase all the items listed. all gifts donated (Th. 1-18), the March (Fri 1-19), participation in the Cardinal O'Connor Conference on Life (Sat 1-20), hotels accommodations, and meals, and other stops at shrines and memorials. The allinclusive cost is \$185 per adult. For more information, or to get a of baby items collected will be given directly to Birthright of Plattsregistration form sent to you, please email: Father Timothy Canaan, Diocesan Director of Campus Ministry frtim@broadstreetcatholics.org. Space is limited. Registrations are only complete with payment and must be submitted no later than NEW PARISHIONERS...Welcome! We warmly invite you to join our December 15, 2017.

PRACTICE MAKES PERFECT!

Do you have a half hour to spare to help Sr. Jessy? She needs to practice as much as she can outside of her training with the driving instructor. If you are free to help during the day-time Monday through Thursday, please contact the rectory.

DID YOU KNOW...there are openings available for the Sanctuary and Vigil Candles for the remainder of 2017? Please call the Parishthe important issues being debated and to provide the tools to Office and reserve your date/s.

SUNDAY MORNING RELIGIOUS ED HAS BEGUN!

We would love to have as many children and teens as possible join our Sunday Religious Ed Program. So, if you have grandchildren, relatives, neighbors, friends, that you think should attend, please let them know and help spread the word. It is NOT too late to join us.

CEMETERY NEWS

As winter will soon be upon us, just a reminder to please dispose of your summer plants and flowers in our cemeteries as soon as possible. Please help spread the word!

LOOKING AHEAD...

Penance Service at St. Patrick's - Monday, December 11 @ 7:00pm

St. Mary's - Confessions December 14 from 7 -8pm

CHRISTMAS MAILING

If you are a registered parishioner, you should have received your Christmas mailing which includes the Christmas schedule along with the Flower and Christmas Offering envelopes. Please keep

loved ones if you wish and may be turned in at any time.

DVENT BEGINS ON SUNDAY, DECEMBER 3RD!

St. Mary's Gift Giving Programs during Advent

Christmas Angels for children - Please take an angel located on the back table near the wall. Sign your name on the sign-up sheet next should be left UNWRAPPED with the tag attached. Keep in mind will help needy children in our own area.

The Advent Giving Tree will be up for next weekend! Donations burgh.

faith community. To register please visit the parish office Monday through Friday or you can pick up one of the registration/census forms located on the radiator covers, fill out and return.

SIGN UP FOR THE CATHOLIC ACTION NETWORK:

The Catholic Action Network (CAN), an arm of the NY State Catholic Conference, gives us all a larger voice in the halls of government. Through our email and social media alerts, CAN reaches tens of thousands of Catholics like you to provide educational updates on simplify the process of contacting your elected officials. Sign up online to receive email alerts at http://www.nyscatholic.org/ and click on the "Join the Catholic Action Network" logo on the top right corner of page.

LOOKING AHEAD

The Feast of The Immaculate Conception of The Blessed Virgin Mary

Friday, December 8th is a Holy Day of Obligation Masses will be at St. Mary's at 12:05

and St. Patrick's at 9:00AM and 7:00PM.